
 
 
From: betty winholtz >  
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 11:31 PM 
To: Andy Letham <aletham@kawarthalakes.ca>; Emmett Yeo <eyeo@kawarthalakes.ca>; Kathleen 
Seymour-Fagan <KSeymourFagan@kawarthalakes.ca>; Doug Elmslie <delmslie@kawarthalakes.ca>; 
Andrew Veale <AVeale@kawarthalakes.ca>; Pat Dunn <pdunn@kawarthalakes.ca>; Ron Ashmore 
<rashmore@kawarthalakes.ca>; Patrick O'Reilly <poreilly@kawarthalakes.ca>; Tracy Richardson 
<trichardson@kawarthalakes.ca>; Clerks <clerks@kawarthalakes.ca>; ORVTaskForce 
<ORVTaskForce@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Protect roads in Kawartha Lakes from Off Road Vehicles 

 

Dear Councillors: 

 

I oppose off road vehicles in Kawartha Lakes. The area is so beautiful, we do not need 
to speed up its destruction with running motorized tires through it. Please retain the 
attraction of the area, so it continues to be a draw. 
 

Sincerely, 
Betty Winholtz 
 


